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From: Stuart J. Kerry (stuart.kerry@philips.com ), Chair IEEE 802.11 Working Group

To: Brian Carpenter (brc@zurich.ibm.com ) 
cc: Al Morton (acmorton@att.com ) Dan Romascanu (dromasca@avaya.com ), David Kessens (david.kessens@nokia.com )

Title: Response to IETF BMWG Liaison Request on WLAN Switch Benchmark Scope
Purpose: To respond to the IETF BMWG WLAN Switch Benchmark Proposal Request
Dear Brian Carpenter,
IEEE 802.11 has received a request to determine if the WLAN Switch Benchmarking proposal, (see http://www3.ietf.org/proceedings/06jul/slides/bmwg-7/sld1.htm) is in scope for IEEE 802.11. This applies most directly to the work ongoing in IEEE 802.11 Task Group T, Wireless Performance.


IEEE 802.11 has considered the WLAN Switch Benchmarking Proposal and has determined that the scope of work described by the proposal is not within the scope of work currently underway in TGT. While IEEE 802.11 is not taking up work in this area, we request to be updated on the progress WLAN Benchmark related work, if taken up by the BMWG.


For your reference, ANSI/IEEE Std. 802.11(-1999, as amended by IEEE Std. 802.11a, IEEE Std. 802.11b, IEEE Std. 802.11b-COR1, IEEE Std. 802.11d, IEEE Std. 802.11g-2003, IEEE Std. 802.11h-2003, IEEE Std. 802.11i-2004, IEEE Std. 802.11j-2004 is the current version of the IEEE 802.11 Standard.

Please contact Stuart J. Kerry, IEEE 802.11 Working Group chair, together with Charles Wright, IEEE 802.11T Task Group chair and Dorothy Stanley IETF Liaison with any questions.

Best Regards,

Stuart J. Kerry
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Abstract


The IETF BMWG Working Group has requested that the IEEE 802.11 Working Group determine if the IETF BMWG WLAN Switch Benchmarking Proposal, available at � HYPERLINK "http://www3.ietf.org/proceedings/06jul/slides/bmwg-7/sld1.htm" \t "_parent" �http://www3.ietf.org/proceedings/06jul/slides/bmwg-�� HYPERLINK "http://www3.ietf.org/proceedings/06jul/slides/bmwg-7/sld1.htm" \t "_parent" �7/sld1.htm� is in scope for IEEE 802.11. This document contains the liaison response to that request.
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